
 
 
 
 

 
Dear Incoming 2nd Grade Parents/Guardians, 
 

In this folder you will find some reading and math activities for you and 
your child to work on over the summer. While summer is a time for fun 
and relaxation it is also important to practice the skills learned in 1st 
grade to ensure a successful start to second grade.  
 

I recommend reading 15 - 20 minutes each day (or at least 5 times a 
week).  When your child reads, please have him/her practice reading 
silently to themself and out loud to you. I encourage  you to read to your 
child using expression so you can model and they can hear what “good 
reading” sounds like. The summer reading club at the local libraries is an 
excellent way to practice reading while earning some fun prizes! 
 

The math side of the folder has some games you can play to practice 
math facts and number sense. You can also practice math facts with 
your math flashcards.  
 

I wish you all a wonderful summer! I am looking forward to being your 
child’s teacher when school starts in September! 
 

Mrs. Donna Giblin 
dgiblin@smsberea.org 
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●​ After you have read for 15 - 20 minutes each day, color the 
spot for that day on the monthly calendar. 

 
●​ The Summer Reading Challenge gives you some fun ideas 

for reading but not something you have to do. Check the 
boxes that you do and return in September.  

 
●​ Don’t forget to talk about the books you read. There are 

discussion questions in your folder.  
 

●​ You can return all your reading logs in this folder when 
school starts. 

 
●​ Remember to practice your math addition and subtraction 

facts too! Play some of the math games in this folder. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 



 



 



 





 





 



 



 


